
 PRESS RELEASE 
 
The Full Board of Directors and Parish Delegates met today, Saturday 
April 11th, and after discussion and deliberation it has been decided to can-
cel the Kiev's K Hi camp session for the summer of 2020 due to the threat 
of COVID-19.  
 
This decision is not an easy decision to make, but it is being made in the 
best interest and safety of our campers, counselors, volunteers, and staff.  
 
In addition to the summer camp program, the Kiev's K Hi campsite is 
closed. Stall rentals and day visits are not permitted for the duration of the 
season as we cannot guarantee the safety of our visitors during this time.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact our President Krista Ketsa 
at kketsa@mcsnet.ca. 
 
We pray for the health and safety for all of our Kiev's K Hi family, and we 
look forward to seeing all of you Summer 2021!" 
 

 

Krista Ketsa 

President – Kiev’s K Hi Ukrainian Youth Camp Society 
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